
 

 

 

March 6, 2024 

 

CITY PLAN COMMISSION 

 

 

Dear City Plan Commission Members: 

I am writing to you to offer my support for Voces De La Frontera, owner and occupant of 733 

W. Historic Mitchell Street. 

 

This organization provides vital services for our community including citizenship classes, voting 

rights workshops, free or reduced bilingual services and a community building space for youth in 

our public schools, essential workers and families. The organization has plans for a welcoming 

center that will be a hub of resources for the entire city. 

 

Voces De La Frontera is providing services and assistance to Wisconsin’s fastest growing 

population and their work is of vital importance. We are proud to have them in the 12th 

Aldermanic District.  

 

 

Respectfully,  

 
José G. Pérez, 

Alderman, 12th District 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 


